
 

 

30 January 2022 
 
Good Afternoon 
 
I hope you have all had a lovely week and are looking forward to the weekend. As you will 
hopefully be aware, Year 9 are currently in the process of choosing their option subjects 
ready for Year 10. This week they have had two tutor times dedicated to making this 
decision and I am writing now to invite you to a virtual options evening next Thursday, 3rd 
February. This should be a really useful and informative evening that will help you to help 
your child when making their final decisions for their options subjects.  
 
There will be an introduction to the process from Mr McSweeney, Mr Whitehouse will then 
explain some of the finer details about exams and the Ebacc. Finally, I will be giving an 
overview of what subjects are on offer, how the options process will work within school and 
the help your child will receive from the school in terms of making their decision. 
 
It would be great if you could attend this virtual  event, you can do so by joining us on the 
link below… 
 
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-
join/19%3ameeting_MGNmYzhjYWQtZWU2NC00OGZjLWI3ODYtMTBjZmYyZGY4ODc0%40t
hread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b62e856b-f0ab-4ae9-9007-
927dde599fa5%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2219043623-eee2-4e27-b3ab-
19fa18ae049e%22%2c%22IsBroadcastMeeting%22%3atrue%7d&btype=a&role=a 
 
If you have any questions at all about the options process or the evening mentioned above, 
please do not hesitate to get in touch. If you are unable to attend this virtual evening, a 
copy of the event will be uploaded to the website for you to watch in your own time. 
 
Best Wishes 
 
Miss Cairns 
Head of Year 9 
 
 


